
 

To: Indiana Auto Dealers 
From: Titles Department 
Date:  3/23/23 
Re: E-Lien ELT IDs 
 

 

The BMV recently began issuing titles with electronic liens (E-Lien) attached to them. Doing this allows 
lienholders to manage their liens on titles without storing hardcopy documents and is the first stage in a 
multi-stage effort to bring true e-titling to Indiana. 

Today, we proudly announce the onboarding of two certified Service Providers who serve 130 lienholders 
currently participating in the E-Lien program with the BMV…and the list is growing!  

To find the list of participating lienholders, visit https://www.in.gov/bmv/titles/electronic-lien-and-titling-
overview/ and select E-Lien Lienholder ID Numbers tile as shown below. The ELT ID Number of the 
respective lienholder must be utilized to report an E-Lien. 
 
Any questions about the E-Lien program can be directed to ELTHelpdesk@bmv.in.gov. As a reminder, 
the BMV is a separate agency from the Auto Dealer Services Division. A copy of this memo can be found 
at https://www.in.gov/sos/dealer/. 
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